
Hong Kong Dental Association (n¿.) É'Æ*äËÊ ( ãÞR-2.'-r )

PRESIDENT gË
Dr LEUNG Sai Man, Sigmund, JP

,RìËR#4. ¡\'+e+

vIcE-PRESIDENT fl,_|lgF

Dr WONG Chi Wai
r,€.t+#4-

HON TREASURER åæÉIË
Dr LEUNG Fun Shing, Vincent

iÊãrlri #å

HON SECRETARY ¿äñ}å
Dr LIU Wai Ming, Haston

B-íþ1AE# È

COUNCIL MEMBERS 4+
Dr FOO Tai Chuen

.l+^à#4.

Dr LAU Kin Kwan, Kenny

Siltë.rrW È

Dr NG Pong Yin, Robert

*+ßëwÈ

Dr TSANG Hin Kei, Century

Êl Ë-.*¿# 4.

Dr WAI Tak Shun, Dustin

1ãî',&i+.wÈ

Dr YUNG Yu Ki, Alfred

E+r+# È

EXECUTIVE DI RECTOR'fr &ffiÊ,,Ê-

Ms CHAN Ching Ha, Gladys

¡'Àåíf,Ä++

HON LEGAL ADVISERS ¿giliî+ffi Fi
Mr CHUNG Ho Yee, Nelson

æ.iÈ'þ1+âlf

MTTANG H S, Hughes

ffitÈ,a+ X'r+Êfr

Mr YIP Ki Chi, Luke

*AE't+Êl1

AUDITOR F'ryftf
LI , TANG, CHEN & CO

+ ihffuÈàl Êfr+rthFr

DukeofWindsorSocialServiceBuild¡ng,8/F.,15HennessyRd,H K Tel:(852)25285327 Fax:(852)25290755 E-ma¡lAddress:hkda@hkda.org

ój.ë4+F¿ÉåiëtEÐLìR"".,j'a'Ð¡î+€.qRãâi,id,\1+ €ãÉ :(8s2) 25285327 E*l+E : (852)25290755 æ,++F1+: hkda@hkda.org

l1 February 2015

(by email: panel_hs@legco.gov.hk)

Prof Hon Joseph LEE Kok-long, SBS, JR PhD, RN
Chairman
Panel on Health Services
Legislative Council
HK Special Administrative Region of the People's Republic of China

Dear Prof Lee,

Panel on Health Services - Special Meeting on ll February 201,5

Resulation of Healthcare F acilities Consultation T)ocument

Thank you for inviting Hong Kong Dental Association to give views on

the subject document released by the Government in December 2014.

When general anaesthesia (GA) and deep sedation such as monitored
anaesthetie care (MAC) and intravenous sedation (IV sedation) are

applied to dental and medical procedures, some possible side effects,

risks and complications may be associated with. To safeguard the

health of the public, regulations governing the application of GA, MAC
and IV sedation in dentistry should be reinforced to eliminate

unsupervised procedures in Hong Kong. We are of the view that the

above-mentioned modes of anaesthesia or sedation should only be

conducted within accredited premises equipped with certain standard of
facilities such as resuscitation equipment.

We are in principle supportive of the Government's initiative of
tightening up the regulatory system of private healthcare facilities as set

out in the document. Having said that, the Government shall consider
the need of further collecting sufficiently broad raîge of views from
different stakeholders when devising the regulatory system.

The Association endeavors to contribute for the furtherance of the health

and safety among members of the public.

Yours sincerely,

For and on behalf of Hong Kong Dental Association

Dr Sigmund Leung, JP

President
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